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Friday 14th October 2022 
 

Dress-up Day for Reception, Year One and Two classes 
 

Dear Reception, Years One and Two Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our learning journey on ‘Turrets and Tiaras’ we are going to be holding a 
medieval banquet to celebrate the middle of our learning journey for this term. 
 
On Friday 21st October 2022, Reception, year 1 and year 2 will be taking part in a medieval 
banquet that will be filled with dancing, music, and banquet food where they will have a 
chance to eat some snacks and enjoy medieval games. 
 
We would like your child to dress up as a king, queen, or knight. Your child may choose to 
wear an outfit that they like with a crown or tiara, or your child can dress in a knight, king or 
queen costume.  
 
Year 1 normally does P.E on a Friday but on this day, they will not have P.E as we will be 
completing banquet-based activities.  
 
We do not want to place any unnecessary financial pressure on parents for the children to 
take part in the dress up day. Please see your child’s class teacher for dress up ideas, where 
no costs are involved. 
 

Thank you 

 

Miss Hill, Miss Sapiano and Miss Falloon 

 
Headteacher 

Mr. Dale Bateman 
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